
City Council Meeting for January 13, 2022 

Is canceled due to covid and the flu.  City 

Hall will be closed to the public until January 24th. 

Ticket payments can be paid at Trafficpayment.com, 

By calling 1-800-444-1187, or a money order can be 

Dropped in the drop box in the lobby. 

The Police Dept. will be open and operating  

As usual. 


